Distance and Blended Learning Committee
Action Items for October 2021


The committee did not meet this month. Consistent with the committee’s policy on emergency temporary review and review of mini-course proposals for Continuing and Professional Studies (both of which only require chair review and approval), the chair completed the following on behalf of the committee:


I. Emergency Approvals for Spring 2022 Courses
Consistent with the committee’s policy, these courses are approved for one semester. Faculty were informed to re-submit for future online designation. 

EESC 325 (Szulcezewski)
GISC 351/GEOG 351 (Rizzo)
BIOL 127 (Lewis)

II. Mini-Courses Approved for Continuing and Professional Studies (CPS)
The committee’s policy is that CPS mini courses come with “all instructor” approval if the submitter confirms that all instructors who will teach the course have taught online and/or received training for teaching online. The courses below have received such approval. The name in parentheses is the instructor included with the initial proposal. 
 
EDUC 08TMC (Peck)
EDUC 08FMC (Peck)

III. Correction to CPSC 220 Approval
[bookmark: _GoBack]Following the September 13th meeting and approval of minutes, the committee received clarification that CPSC 220 (Zeitz) was submitted for spring 2022 consideration with the request to also begin in fall 2021 (following earlier discussions during the August UFC meeting). The committee voted via email to approve the course for fall 2021 and spring 2022. In the September 13th minutes this course was listed for fall 2021 temporary approval only. 



 


